


Salerno < ; Josh Ingram ; nsettino@metacentre.ca
>; Coles, Todd <todd.coles@vaughan.ca>

Subject: Opposition to the "Reducing Barriers To More Affordable Housing Options" Member
Resolution
 
Dear Mayor Del Duca, Members of Vaughan Council, and City Staff, 

Please review the attached letter on behalf of the Weston Downs Ratepayers Association.
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Victor Lacaria 
Co-President of the Weston Downs Ratepayers Association




